
SEYMOUR 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Transportation Committee 

 

Minutes 

 

Monday, October 22, 2007 

Central Office 

7:00p.m. 

 

 

Those in attendance:  Mr. James Garofolo, Mrs. Rhonda Geffert, Mrs. Arlene Brumer, Mr. Bruce Baker,  

Ms. MaryAnne Mascolo, Mrs. Christine Syriac, Mr. Rick Belden,  Mr. Caputo, Mrs. Caputo 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00p.m. 

 

The committee reviewed the Poplar Drive traffic study, which indicated that the average traffic count was 

within state guidelines. 

 

MOTION:  (Mrs. Geffert, Mrs. Brumer) to deny the establishment of a new bus stop at 2 Elmwood Drive. 

 

SO VOTED 

AFFIRMATIVE:  Mr. Garofolo, Mrs. Geffert, Mrs. Brumer 

 

Mr. Belden reviewed the request for the establishment of two new bus stops on Brookfield and reasons for 

subsequent denial of bus stops.   

 

MOTION:  (Mrs. Geffert, Mrs. Brumer) to deny appeal for the establishment of two new bus stops at  

7 and 30 Brookfield. 

 

SO VOTED 

AFFIRMATIVE:  Mr. Garofolo, Mrs. Geffert, Mrs. Brumer 

 

Mr. Belden reviewed the LoPresti/Bungay shuttle bus and possible courses of action for the 2008-09 school 

year. 

 

MOTION: (Mrs. Brumer, Mrs. Geffert) to eliminate the LoPresti/Bungay shuttle bus effective for the 08-09 

school year. 

 

SO VOTED 

AFFIRMATIVE:  Mr. Garofolo, Mrs. Geffert, Mrs. Brumer 

 

MOTION:  (Mrs. Geffert, Mrs. Brumer) to adjourn the meeting. 

 

SO VOTED 

AFFIRMATIVE:  Mr. Garofolo, Mrs. Geffert, Mrs. Brumer 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Submitted by: 

MaryAnne Mascolo 


